
 
From: Satsuki Goto  

Sent: 07 November 2017 19:00 
Cc: ldfprogrammeofficer@tiscali.co.uk 

Subject: Comments on High Path Estate redevelopment 
 
Dear Sir/Madame 
 
I would like to raise the following issues. 
 
1. Access to the estate via meadow road should be non-motor only. 
This is to prevent increase of motor traffic (rat run) in Abbey Road, Mill Road, Meadow Road, 
Croft Road and Dean Road that are already causing congestion and air pollution. 
 
2. The Abbey Road side of the estate should have a green belt buffer to mitigate the effects of 
the much larger buildings than the current on the Mill Road Area. 
 
3. The traffic (and the dust) during and after the demolition and construction should be 
controlled so that the air quality in Mill Road Area remains at least as good as or better than 
the current. 
 
4. The Mill Road Area should be for pedestrian only except emergency services and 
residents, given that there is a primary school and will be a large secondary school planned 
near the site. It is imperative to protect children from air pollution. 
 
A Resident in Mill Road Area. 

 


